Clatk Clr .

From:

Sent: 06 June 2017 22:56
To: issuesandoptions2016
Subject: Consultation.

Dear Sir

The DPD Issues and Options Consultation paper sets out a wide ranging vision for development. After
reading the document {19} I think the DPD will help complete the Local Development Framework for the area and be
ready for submission into the Core Strategy (2008-2028). | fully support the proposed new settlement boundary for
the village of Chatburn. It is important for the Ribble Valley to keep it's rural identity and these proposals from the
Forward Planning Team help achieve that aim.

Ribble Valley Borough Councillor

Chatburn Ward.

Sent with Good (www.good.com)



